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July 2025 Board Report 
 
New Teacher Orientation 

We are excited to host our two-day New Teacher Orientation for our newly hired 
teaching staff on August 5, 2025 and August 6, 2025.  New teachers will learn 
WCUSD5 processes such as payroll, technology, mentoring, certification, etc.   
 

Amplify/CKLA 
Amplify piloting teachers are working hard once again and have already begun 
planning the first unit of the year.  All first through fifth grade classroom and 
resource teachers will receive in-person training from Amplify trainers on August 
12, 2025.  Teachers will be split into two groups: 1st/2nd and 3rd-5th.  Two 
kindergarten classrooms will pilot Amplify the first semester of the year.  We look 
forward to a year of both professional and student learning. 

 


